WEBSTER ELEMENTARY SCHOOL NEWS





Welcome to the 2023- 2024 school year!

We are excited to announce we have seen a great deal of growth in our New York State test scores in reading and math. Our staff continues to work on supporting the needs of all of our learners including targeted reading interventions at all grade levels and fluency work in math. We thank you for all you have done to support our Webster Wolves!

× New Floors at Webster!

We would like to thank the carpenters and painters of the Syracuse City School District for all of the work they did over the summer to brighten up the hallways of Webster! The floors have all been replaced making our hallways a safer, cleaner, and inviting space. Webster is becoming more beautiful every day!



Welcome to Webster Mrs. Cognato!



We're Happy to welcome Mrs. Cognato to our 1st Grade Team!

I have been in the city 19 years. I became a teacher because I struggled in school and wanted to be the kind of teacher that made learning fun and engaging. My favorite thing to do outside of school is travel to the Adirondacks with my family. My favorite thing about Webster is that everyone is so helpful and friendly!

Attendance Matters

The health, happiness, and safety of our students continues to be a top priority at Webster. Attendance equals success, and we want to see every child in school—every day. This year we are setting a goal for each child to miss under 10 days of instruction. We know children can at times be ill and it is necessary to keep them at home, but please do not hesitate to contact Webster to request additional resources. If you are struggling to get your child to school, we want to help.



September Attendance was 90.43% - Let's keep this up! Third Grade had the best attendance for September with 91.87%

If the students are in attendance, they are learning!

Wolfpack Celebration

We celebrated as a school to end September with inducting the newest members of the Wolf Pack. 2 students from each class who have consistently shown the Webster Way (they are safe, responsible, respectful, and ready to learn) were highlighted. Students who become members of the Wolf Pack will receive a certificate in the mail. Remember to keep our office updated if you move!



Upcoming Events

10/8 No School - Indigenous People's Day

10/14 Syracuse City School District

Everybody Counts Fall Harvest Festival

10/31 Harvest Celebration / Parade





11/3 October Wolfpack